natasha@sblafco.org

From: Jane Dehart <dehart@history.ucsb.edu>
Sent: Friday, December 02, 2022 9:45 AM

To: natasha@sblafco.org

Subject: Preservation of farmland

| strongly oppose the sale of farmland near Lompoc at a time when the
world is suffering from a food shortage. Climate change and the Russian
invasion of Ukraine has added immensely to food scarcity in many parts
of the world and the demise of farmland in the U.S. is a constant
threat. Food prices have zoomed upward substantially, leaving many
Americans facing food shortages as Food banks will attest. THIS IS NOT
THE TIME TO CONTRIBUTE FURTHER TO THE PROBLEM.

| appreciate your consideration.

Jane Sherron De Hart

Professor Emerita

Department of History

University of California, Santa Barbara
805-568-0068

Ruth Bader Ginsburg: A Life by Jane Sherron De Hart




